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Design Services for Outer Drive & West Juneau Lift Station Improvements

ISSUED BY:

City and Borough of Juneau
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Date Issued: April 23, 2021

The following information is posted online. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts
Division webpage at: hitps://juneau.org/engineering-public-works. This is not an addendum.
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‘Does CBJ have a construction budget fixed for this project?”

The CBJ does not currently have a fixed construction budget for this project. The
CBJ feels adequate funding has been allocated for the project. Should the scope
of work be above the available funding, additional funding could be secured or
the scope could be reduced to fit within available funding.

“What is the funding source? Specifically, is it federally funded, or ADEC Clean
Water funded such that there will be specific procurement requirements.”

The project is funded by CBJ funds. It is not anticipated that any outside funding
sources will be used at this time.

“Are the average and peak flows available for the lift stations?”
The flow data for the lift stations will be provided to the successful proposer.

“Does the wastewater department use a proprietary SCADA software on lift
stations that they would like to utilize on this project, if so which?”

The CBJ Wastewater Utility is currently undergoing a comprehensive upgrade to
the SCADA System. There is not currently any proprietary SCADA software
determined at this time. The lift stations should not include specific SCADA
software, however should accommodate the implementation into the SCADA

system at a future date.
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